
February 13, 2023 

Mrs. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 

Dear Mrs. Maxwell 

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff 14 of Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal 
of Walla Walla - G-165. 

This change updates the Item 230 disposal rate for Columbia County Transfer Station. The 
revenue change is .38%.  

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-544-7709 or at 
office@basindisposal.com. 

Respectfully, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 
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